
 

 
 

Date:     January 27, 2025 

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:        PA signed with ZOLL Medical Corporation: NASPO Automatic External Defibrillators (AED) & 

Accessories 

 
 
The State Procurement Office would like to announce the addition of the following contract for use 

immediately: 

 

Company Contract # Contract Name 
Primary 
Contact Email Phone Number 

ZOLL Medical 
Corporation CTR073591 

NASPO Automatic 
External Defibrillators 
(AED) & Accessories Ann Asselin 

gpoandstatecontracts@zoll.co
m 978-421-9285 

 

For any questions about the contract, please reach out to Bryanna Robles of the State Procurement Office at 
bryanna.robles@azdoa.gov. 

 

 

 

 


